
 

 

           

          Thursday 18th January 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our Year 3 topic for this half-term is ‘Space’ and we are writing to tell you about a trip to the South 

Downs Planetarium and Science Centre that has been arranged for Monday 26th February. 

We are travelling to Chichester by coach, leaving from outside the school at 9.10am and returning 

by 3.15pm. Children should arrive at school at 8.40am, to allow time for registration. Children should 

bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink with them.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals, we 

will arrange for them to have a packed lunch that day, but you may like to include some extra drinks 

and snacks in their backpack. If your child does not want a free school packed lunch provided, 

please indicate below. 

The children will need to wear full school uniform please and sensible shoes. Children will also need to 

bring a waterproof coat with them.  

The cost for this trip will be £14.00 per child. Please pay your voluntary contribution by Friday 23rd 

February via Parent Pay. If you are unable to contribute in full, please see the school office in 

confidence. If not enough people contribute, this trip may have to be cancelled. 

Yours sincerely 

The Year 3 Team 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y3 Planetarium Trip   Monday 26th February 

 

Name …………………………………………………………………………………………..  Class ……………… 

 

 My child does not require a free school meal packed lunch 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


